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“The protein from Spirulina can be an absolute breakthrough for the food industry” 
 
AlgaEurope is a unique conference that helps not only to get useful information in the Algae 
Biomass industry, but also to see and even taste the latest inventions!  
AlgaEurope 2022 is glad to announce its Bronze Sponsor – Livegreen! 
 
Livegreen is the leading biotech company in Italy for the cultivation of microalgae and for 
the development of cost-effective technological solutions, in line with the most stringent 
sustainability parameters. 
 
Livegreen has recently developed the process of extraction of protein from Spirulina. The 
result is a new, innovative product that can be supplied to the Food and Beverage industry, 
thanks to its nutritional content, rich of all essential aminoacids. 
 
The protein from Spirulina can be an absolute breakthrough for the food industry, as it can 
effectively substitute not just protein sources like meat, allowing a higher degree of 
sustainability, but also those other protein sources - like soybean and peas - that are used 
for producing vegan burgers, fake meat or other kinds of meat alternatives with high protein 
content. 
 
The limited amount of resources needed for the production of this special kind of protein 
and the limited impact that their production have in terms of negative externalities are just 
two of the aspects that this new ingredient can be beneficial for the whole world of food 
production. 
 
Livegreen has also found a way to make this incredible protein source tasteless and 
colorless, allowing its utilization for every kind of product, regardless the limitations given 
by the chromatic aspects. 
 
More information about Livegreen at https://livegreen.bio/  
 
You will be able to meet Livegreen and taste their delicious products at AlgaEurope 2022 on 
13 – 15 December in Rome, Italy. Registration is open!  
More information at algaeurope.org 
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